
Costume balances are posted to your account! These must
be paid by February 19th. We will send costumes home
once all of your dancers costumes are in and paid in full! 
On February 15th your class payments will be processed.
February 19th we will process the costume balances. You
may go in and pay before this day if you would like! If you
have any questions on this feel free to ask the front desk! 
February 12th-16th: Wear red and pink to celebrate
Valentines Day!
We are open on Monday February 19th! 
We are hosting another Master Class on Sunday February
25th with Thomas Russ! There is limited space so get
registered asap!
Important Dates coming up:

March 11th-15th Spirit Week! Monday- Favorite color,
Tuesday- Super Hero Day, Wednesday- Old Costume
Day, Thursday- Disney Day, Friday- Pajama Day
Picture dates: March 29th and 30th, April 5th, 6th, and
7th. More information will come at a later date
 Saturday May 4th will be ticket sales for the 2024
Dance Spectacular will begin! 
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